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6th November 2024 

Dear Parents, 

I write to inform you that Nurse Julie will be in school on Thursday 14th November to talk to Year 6 

about general Body Changes, Personal Hygiene and Puberty.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further details. 

I would be grateful if you could complete the slip below giving your child permission to take part in 

this session. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs H Richards 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

To Mrs Richards Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bradley, Bilston, WV14 8UR. 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________ to take part in the ‘Body 

Changes, Personal Hygiene and Puberty’ session on Thursday 14th November 2024. 

Signed ___________________________________________________________(Parent/Guardian) 

Print name ______________________________________________________________________ 
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